
  

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The Hellenic Statistical Authority informs the users that on Tuesday, December 19th, 2023, will be 

published the 2016 In-patient Hospital Care Survey, which had been postponed.  

                     

                   

 

HELLENIC REPUBLIC  
 
 

                

 HELLENIC STATISTICAL AUTHORITY 

DIRECTORATE GENERAL OF STATISTICS  
DIVISION OF SECTORAL STATISTICS  

 Piraeus, 18 December 2023 

  


